
From: Henry, Bertha [mailto:BHENRY@broward.org]

Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 10:03 AM

Subject: Transportation System Surtax Interlocal Agreement (with Most Recent Revision) and Exhibits -

THIS NEEDS YOUR URGENT ATTENTION

Importance: High

Municipal Managers:

We have learned that some municipalities may not be considering the correct version of the

Transportation System Surtax Interlocal Agreement. The correct version is attached hereto. It differs

from the 8/24 initial version in only the following two ways (both changes were prompted by the MPO

or municipalities):

1. An added sentence at the end of Section IV (top of page 4); and

2. Replacing “the” with “all” in the second line of paragraph E on page 5.

Please be reminded that, under Section VI, your approval, execution, and mailing to the County by 9/30

is not enough to make the ILA effective. Rather, contemporaneous copies must be emailed to the

County Attorney and me. Our email addresses are listed in the notice section. Additionally, to be valid,

the signature page must include the ILA title (Transportation System Surtax lnterlocal Agreement) and

must include notice information and the date of formal action approving the ILA.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or

officials are public records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption.

Therefore, any e-mail message to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses

contained therein, may be subject to public disclosure.


